


 

Trans-Pacific Partnership (“TPP”), which was reached agreement last October, will 

boost both inflow of FDI and enhance the attractiveness of Vietnam as manufacturing 

and export base, as well as encouraging its economic reform efforts further. 

 

Since Vietnam is expected to continue providing attractive investment opportunities, 

DCI and SSIAM decided to establish the successor fund. 





 

4. Contact 
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